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SLINGSBY, FRYTON & SOUTH HOLME PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Annual Parish Assembly at Slingsby Village Hall 
22nd May 2023 commencing at 7.30pm 

 

 
 

Present: Cllr F Farnell (Chair)   Cllr G Dickinson (Vice Chair) 
  Cllr A Farnell    Cllr A Wilson 

  Cllr D Bairstow    Cllr D Wells 
  Cllr R Hogarth     Clerk Gail Cook 

  Paul Hogarth, Slingsby Sports Club Cynthia Fell, Slingsby Village Hall 
  Ian Langford, Castle Howard Estate Surveyor 
  Twenty five members of the public present   
      
1. Apologies for Absence 

 None  
 
2. Minutes of the last meeting held on 23rd May 2022 
 Approved  
 
3. Matters Arising  
 None 

 
4. Chairs Update 

 The Chair welcomed residents and thanked Members for their work during the year.  
 Members of the Councillor introduced themselves to residents. 
 
 Achievements during the year include:- 
 

• Parish Survey – thank you to Victoria Wells for completing the report and all 
residents who completed the survey. 

• Litter picking station at the start of the railway line from Railway Street 

• The Parish Council responded to several consultations 

• Parish Christmas tree 

• ‘A’ Boards at the school with regard to consideration parking  

• 20mph limit around the school 

• Purchase of Vehicle Activated Signs to be installed on The Balk and Railway 
Street 

 
 Funding/Donations  
 

• £50  Soupa Lunch 

• £50 Christmas Lights 

• £1000 Fryton Flood Defence 

• £2000 Slingsby Sports Club 
£3050 Total 
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 Ongoing Work 
 

• Green Crescent Road Re-surfacing – Yorkshire Water 

• Submitted Sites Allocation 

• Request for signs at the junction to be moved back 

• Community Speed Watch B1257 

• Village Sewerage Improvement Group 

• Request to North Yorkshire Council for formal approval to remove unauthorised 
signs 

 
5. Presentation from Slingsby Village Hall Committee 

 The chair thanked Cynthia Fell for her presentation on the work of the Village Hall 
 Committee. 
 
6. Presentation from Slingsby Sports and Social Club 

 The Chair thanked Paul Hogarth for his presentation on the work of Slingsby Sports Club. 
 
7. Presentation from Steve Mason, NYC Ward Councillors 

 Unfortunately County Cllr Mason was not able to attend due to an unexpected 
 commitment.  
 
8. Update from Castle Howard Estate Surveyor, Ian Langford 

 The Chair thanked Ian Langford for his presentation on Castle Howard Estate.  
Mr Langford answered questions on: The Balksyde planning application, Castle and Heights 
Farm progress and estate properties in the village and their maintenance.  

 
9. Open Forum 

 The bench on the Railway Line will be installed between now and harvest.   
 A further bench adjacent to the defibrillator is to be investigated.   

 
 

 
 
 
 

  


